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TO:       Dr. Randal O’Brien

FROM:       Ms. Susan Jackson 

SUBJECT:         National Counseling Week 2025

      
Dr. Norma Martinez, GCCISD Director of Secondary Curriculum and Instruction, will recognize 
the Counseling and Student Wellness Network at Goose Creek.  

National School Counseling Week 2025, "School Counseling: Helping Students Thrive," will be 
celebrated this week, February 3-7, 2025, to focus public attention on the unique contribution of 
school counselors within U.S. school systems.

Dr. Martinez will read the National School Counseling Week Proclamation acknowledging that 
Goose Creek appreciates their Counseling and Student Wellness professionals that work with 
students and staff. 


